








From: Einhorn, Jessica
To: Johnson, David
Cc: Tanaka, Joan (Jo"an) Rosario
Subject: Re: Annual Program Plan feedback form
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 2:41:04 PM

Hi David
If you could add the following to the Annual Program Plan feedback file for Anthropology that would be 
great. Thanks, as these comments are in response. 

1. Curriculum Offerings, Status of curriculum updates for all courses- ANTH 351 and the AA degree in 
Anthropology was updated. ANTH 670 was deleted. The transfer agreement for Anthropology was granted.
1.4. A plan for necessary curriculum development: Keep AA degree and articulation agreements current to 
reflect transfer agreement to CSU system.  Teach courses in the agreement and AA degree yearly, with a 
cycle of 
Every fall offer: ANTH 110 (Mon/Wed, Tues/Thurs, and online section), 125 (Mon/Wed, Tues/Thurs, and 
online section), 126 (online)
Every Spring: ANTH 110 (Mon/Wed, Tues/Thurs, and online section), 125 (Mon/Wed, Tues/Thurs, and 
online section), 126 (online)
At the moment no other Anthropology courses are in demand based on student need or feedback. The 
department is not interested in being part of a learning community as learning communities in the past 
were low enrolled. 
2. Identification of PLOs- it says they were not included but they were.
3. Reflections on Department/Program needs and goals/action plan- I did include that there are no needs at
 this time. Currently the department/program goals are to continue to keep curriculum and transfer 
agreements up to date, and offer courses to all types of students. See goal of course offerings and rotation 
schedule. 
Yes, the department would appreciate more support in outreach to enroll more students. Currently the 
department advertises upcoming courses online, on the TV screen in Building 9 in admin and records, on 
the computer screens in the library and learning center, and through flyering on campus. 
4. Professional development needs: course work to remain current, funding to go to conferences and give 
papers/network with colleagues in the discipline, funding for research.

Thanks,
Jessica Einhorn

From: <Tanaka>, "Joan Rosario (Jo'an)" <tanakaj@smccd.edu>
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 11:46 AM
To: Jessica Einhorn <einhornj@smccd.edu>
Cc: "Johnson, David" <johnsond@smccd.edu>
Subject: Annual Program Plan feedback form

The Instructional Planning Council met on April 18 and reviewed your program’s Annual
 Program Plan. Attached is the feedback form IPC members who reviewed your form.
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If you wish to make corrections to your Annual Program Plan form, please electronically 
resubmit it to your Division Dean by May 31.
 
Thank you for your participation in this process.
 
 
*********************************************************************
**NOTE THAT I HAVE CHANGED MY EXTENSION TO x3353. **

Jo’an Rosario Tanaka
Assistant to the Vice President of Instruction
Cañada College
Office of the Vice President for Instruction
4200 Farm Hill Blvd.
Redwood City, CA 94061

Work (650) 306-3353
Fax (650) 306-3144 OR (650) 381-3597
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